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Lebanon VA Medical Center
1700 S. Lincoln Avenue
Lebanon, Pennsylvania
18 August, 2010

Mr. Ralph Sciocchetti,

I would like to again thank Bradley Sciocchetti for the exceptional service provided to the
VA Medical Center in Lebanon, Pennsylvania during the inspection by the VA
contracted ACCE Facilities Management Services and Boiler Efficiency Institute on
8/16/10 thru 8/18/10. The inspection was an overwhelming success (we aced it, no
deficiencies) due to your technical assistance and the dedication, and professionalism of
your staff.

I would like to thank everyone involved in this project including Paul Syfrit and the
service department, Albert Hallowell and all his crew, and the office staffs involved, and
hope you will relay this thank you to all those professionals.

1 would also like at this time to personally thank and commend John Rex and Kevin
Howell for their exceptional performance and dedication during the preparation for the

inspection and assistance during the inspection.

I look forward to future projects with Bradley Sciocchetti due to our continued
outstanding trust and professional relationship with your company.

Again thank you very much,

Rodne ckman
Utility Systems Supervisor
VAMC

1700 8. Lincoln Avenue

Lebanon, Pa. 17042

717-272-6621 x 4707
"Fax 717-228-5947



